STC Industry Response Proforma

CM058 – Amendment of STC Schedule 3 to reflect the changes introduced by ITPR, namely the introduction of the Network Options Assessment
Industry parties are invited to respond to this consultation expressing their views and supplying the rationale for those views, particularly in respect of any specific questions detailed below.

Please send your responses by 25 May 2016 to STCTeam@nationalgrid.com  Please note that any responses received after the deadline or sent to a different email address may not receive due consideration.
These responses will be included in the Final Modification Report which is drafted by National Grid and submitted to the Authority for a decision.
	Respondent:
	Please insert your name and contact details (phone number or email address)

	Company Name:
	Please insert Company Name

	Do you believe that the proposal better facilitates the Applicable STC Objectives?  Please include your reasoning.


	For reference, the Applicable STC Objectives are:

a) efficient discharge of the obligations imposed upon transmission licensees by transmission licences and the Act; 

(b) development, maintenance and operation of an efficient, economical and co-ordinated system of electricity transmission;

(c)  facilitating effective competition in the generation and supply of electricity, and (so far as consistent therewith) facilitating such competition in the distribution of electricity; 

(d) protection of the security and quality of supply and safe operation of the national electricity transmission system insofar as it related to interactions between transmission licensees;

(e) promotion of good industry practice and efficiency in the implementation and administration of the arrangements described in the STC; and

(f) 
facilitation of access to the national electricity transmission system for generation not yet connected to the national electricity transmission system or distribution system.
(g) compliance with the Electricity Regulation and any      relevant legally binding decision of the European Commission and/or the Agency.


	Do you support the proposed implementation approach?  If not, please state why and provide an alternative suggestion where possible.


	

	Do you have any comments on the proposed legal text? 
	

	Do you have any other comments? 


	


